Crosstalk

It is suggested that we do not crosstalk in LAA meetings. Crosstalk can be defined as giving advice, asking questions, referring to another person by name, directing comments to a specific individual, or commenting on what another person has shared. All of these things make it difficult for some of us to express our true feelings. Furthermore, please maintain the quiet of the room by not making inappropriate or overt responses to what others are saying. Non-verbal acknowledgments, such as nodding your head, is acceptable. Even laughter can be misinterpreted so be cautious. Finally, do not whisper in side conversations. Thank you!



© Love Addicts Anonymous, 2004 www.loveaddicts.org